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Dear Friend, 

 

Earlier this year Yogacharya shared this teaching about “sanctifying our life” and I thought, 

Engaged Enlightenment—keep the light on, first within and then in our world. In the highest 

way, this is what we are all call to do, and what the CSE ministry has been committed to since 

our inception.   

 

This led me to reflect on how the life-transforming teachings of Kriya Yoga have been passed 

through the generations like a light of hope—and how those who came to the Center before me 

kept the light on by establishing and sustaining this place that we call CSE—our spiritual home. 

It called me to think about my own responsibility to keep the light on by remaining steadfast and 

optimistic, even during challenging times. My way of doing this is to follow the teachings, be 

grateful, and to contribute what I can, when I can. 

 

Thank you for all that you contribute throughout the year to support the ministry. Your presence, 

service, and financial support are greatly appreciated. Your participation now in our annual Year 

End Support (YES) campaign as an act of engaged enlightenment allows us to keep the light on 

for those who reach out to us. Realizing our $50k goal for year-end gifts is essential for funding 

vital programs that support spiritual awakening for thousands of people and inspire positive 

change in our world. Kindly use the enclosed envelope to offer your gift.    

 

I look forward to connecting with you this season—either in person at CSE or through our online 

programs.  

 

With abundant love and all blessings, 

 
 
Rev. Sundari Jensen 
Executive Director 

World Headquarters 
1146 University Avenue 

San Jose, CA  95126 
Voice (408) 283-0221 
www.CSEcenter.org 

info@CSEcenter.org 

“Sanctify your life and share that light in our world.” 
     —Yogacharya O’Brian 


